An Intimate Night
of Music at the
Beekley Library

The Beekley Library is getting ready to start promoting our new music series “Between the
Stacks” starting in January and running through April of 2024. We'll be featuring some fantastic
artists from as far away as Nashville, TN (Jill Andrews) and as close by as Canton, CT (Kerri
Powers)! The lineup is a diverse array of singer/songwriters who will enthrall you with their solo
sets or accompanied by other top notch musicians. We couldn’t be more excited to share these
intimate nights of music in our very unique setting here at the Beekley.

“Between the Stacks” is announcing sponsorship opportunities for the 2024 season and we’d love
to share this amazing music series with you and get your name alongside ours.
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If you'd like to be a sponsor of this very special program, or if you just have questions, we’re ready to help.

Contact Jeanette for more information jfrancini@beekleylibrary.org



